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DALLAS COLLEGE
OPEN HOUSE

Dallas County Trustee Dr. Catalina Garcia hosted an Open House to discuss the 
ways different governments are cooperating to best serve the community. 
Represetatives from the City of Dallas, Parkland Hospital, Dallas and Dallas 
County were on hand to talk about the different projects that these governments 
are collaborating on.  

Dallas County and Dallas College have 
forged a strong parternship aimed at 
enhancing the well-being of our 
community. Through collaborative efforts, 
numerous programs have been initated 

that are designed to uplift 
residents and students and 
inspire lasting change. This 
partnership demonstrates the 
power of collaboration 
between educational 
institutions and our local 
government to postively 
impact the community.
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AGAPE CLINIC 
HEALTH FAIR

Health fairs like the one at Agape Clinic offer numerous benefits to 
communities by promoting wellness and preventative care. These events 
provide accessible opportunities for individuals to receive free or low-cost 
health screenings, vaccinations, and information on various health topics, 
fostering early detection of medical conditions.

Health fairs contribute to improved health outcomes, increased awareness, 
and overall well-being, making them valuable tools for enhacing public 
health and community engagement.
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Drive Thru Voter Drive

New Friends New Life Resolution

Commissioner Sommerman 
interviewing with NBC 5

Solar Charging at the NDGC

Hope you had a chance to visit Big Tex!


